
From: Trisha Fowler Arcuri 

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 12:06 PM 

To: CityCouncil; Stephen Arbo; Mark Dunning; Christal Weber; Ryan Elam; Brian 

Head; David Bushek; Josh Johnson; Hector Soto 

Subject: FW: Development Project PL20211318 

 

Good afternoon.  I am forwarding the email below per the citizen’s request.  I do not have the 

information to forward to the Planning Commission members so I will leave that to Ryan, Josh or Hector. 

 

Thank you.  

 

  

 
 

Trisha Fowler Arcuri  | City Clerk 
220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1007 |cityofLS.net | Trisha.FowlerArcuri@cityofls.net 

 
 

From: Abby Novogoratz <anovogoratz379@lsr7.net>  

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 11:57 AM 

To: Clerk <Clerk@cityofls.net> 

Cc: Mom <jlnovogoratz@gmail.com> 

Subject: Development Project PL20211318 

 

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening 

attachments.   *** 

Please share this with the City Council Members and the Planning Commission prior to the 

August and September public hearing meetings in regards to PL20211318 (See Link 

Below).   Additionally, can you please confirm if the public hearing date has been moved.  The 

sign on Dalton still states the August date but the city website linked below states a different 

date. 

 

https://devservices.cityofls.net/Planning/Status?planningId=6248  

 

Hello, My name is Abigail Novogoratz. I am a resident of Newberry and have lived here all of my 

life.  I attended Sunset Valley and am excited to be attending East Trails Middle 

School.  Because I reside within half a mile of school, I will be walking to school, and sometimes 

ride my bike.  I am nervous because people are not always safe when they drive.  Currently I see 

people drive fast on Newberry, 13th Street, Bailey, and Cape.  They don't pay attention and 

commonly they are on their phones, barely looking up.  With only two sidewalk entrances into 

the Middle School property at 13th street and Cape, this means that students who live between 

13th and Cape will have to walk further to school by essentially backtracking. Therefore the 

https://cityofls.net/


third sidewalk will be helpful in providing a safe route.  I believe this is a valuable investment 

into the safety and equity of the students who reside within this walk zone.  Please consider 

keeping the original plan in providing a sidewalk where 15th street originally was as this will be 

a safer option for us.    

 

My friends and I acknowledge that in the winter, there will snow and ice when we go to school 

and we expect that it is our responsibility to walk responsibly to school or carpool.  We know 

that not all of our neighbors will be able to clear the sidewalks and that is okay.  We can be 

careful and responsible.  We've already been doing that for years to go to our bus stops. 

 

Abby Novogoratz 

ETMS 6th Grade Student 

 

 

 

 

This e-mail message was sent by a student at LSR-7 School District. If 
you feel any content in this message is inappropriate or potentially 
harmful, please contact emailabuse@lsr7.net. 

 

  


